
 
 

 
 
 
Request to Place a No Entry Sign at Terraview Boulevard and the Intersection of Victoria 
Park Avenue and Farm Greenway. 
 
Recently, a signalized intersection was installed at the intersection of Terraview and Victoria 
Park Avenue and Farm Greenway.  A no left turn prohibition was added, prohibiting left hand 
turn lanes for vehicles travelling south on Victoria Park Avenue.   
 
In order to circumvent the no left turn prohibition, many vehicles travelling south are turning right 
into the adjacent townhouse development on Farm Greenway and making three point turns.  
This additional traffic on private property is unwanted and dangerous. 
 
In order to remedy this problem, I would ask Transportation Services to report back to the next 
meeting of Community Council on the merits of installing a No Entry Sign for all vehicles 
travelling from the townhouse development on Farm Greenway to Terraview Boulevard. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Denzil Minnan-Wong 

 


